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I am writing in support of HB 2169. I live in the Tualatin Basin, Washington County, 

and I see water reuse as a promising and beneficial way to avoid water waste and 

help keep summer temperatures in the Tualatin River within the range that can 

support our native aquatic life. Please move this bill forward and advance this work. 

Thank you for your consideration. 


